
Notice of Upcoming Changes in Tech Service 

Rates 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of upcoming changes to our 

tech service rates, effective from [Effective Date]. 

As part of our commitment to providing high-quality services, we have reviewed our pricing 

structure. The new rates are as follows: 

• Standard Service Rate: $[New Rate] 

• Emergency Service Rate: $[New Rate] 

• Monthly Maintenance: $[New Rate] 

We understand that price adjustments can be concerning, and we want to assure you that this 

decision was made to enhance our service offerings and ensure sustainability. We remain 

dedicated to delivering exceptional support and solutions that meet your needs. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name]  

[Company Contact Information] 


